Rehabilitation Services for the Blind | Prevention of Blindness Program

FREE VISION SCREENING

Vision screenings are important for prevention of eye diseases.
Screenings can help find any issues that may need medical attention.

Tuesday, September 23, 2025
11:00am-1:00pm

Joplin Association for the Blind
311 S Schifferdecker Ave
Joplin

For more information, call; 800-592-6004, Ext. 7

These screenings are for educational purposes only and do not replace the
importance of regular eye examinations by an eye-care professional.
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